Joel Hanson

The need for this project, has grown even more now with the current financial uncertainties. Our
community needs these jobs more than ever before. The permitting for this project has gone beyond
anyone's definition of reasonable. If climate warming is the major concern than it is clear to me that
they are taking steps to reduce the impact on a global level. Please do not delay this project any
further and approve it immediately.



